
 
 

 
 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR NEXT YEAR’S 
STUDENT REPRESENTATIVE 

 
 

 
 

 

ATTENTION  
HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS 

 

Juniors and Sophomores 
 
Apply for the 2019/2020 Student Representative by submitting a letter of 
interest and resume by Friday, May 3, 2019, 5:00 p.m. to your Principal 
and send to: 

School Board Secretary, NSBSD 
Board.Secretary@nsbsd.org 

(907) 852-9509 

Interviews will be conducted via teleconference by the Board of Education 
on the morning of May 9, 2019.  
 
 

NORTH SLOPE BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 

SCHOOL PRINCIPALS AND COUNSELORS 
PLEASE INCLUDE IN YOUR SCHOOL’S BULLETIN 
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